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Dear Families,

Four busy days in Fox class this week.

In English the children have been writing their
introduction to their instruction writing ‘How to wash a
woolly mammoth?’ They have been learning how to
write a rhetorical question and solution and how to
capture the reader’s attention. Some idea,

‘How can you wash a grimy, grubby woolly
mammoth?’ Have no fear! Just follow this step by
step guide to help you.

In maths, we continue learning about place value
representing numbers to 1000, using the whole-part
model and partitioning e.g. 614 = 600+ 10 + 4

I am aware that some parents have tried to log their
children on to St Marys ‘Busy Things’ app
unsuccessfully as you need a new class code.

The class code is hill49



Reminders of the week:

- PE is on Tuesdays and Thursdays, please
ensure your child comes into school dressed in
their PE kit.

- Fruits, vegetables or a healthy snack bar can be
brought into school for a breaktime snack. There
is no provision for free fruits in KS2.

Have a great weekend.

Miss Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips


